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E. C. SMITH CLASSIC 2019 RESULTS – KISSIMMEE CHAIN 

 
 
WILD & CRAZY! 
 
What a weekend for our Classic.  I have to tell you about this one!  The first thing 
was our tournament starter, which I can’t remember his name.  Now this guy 
really got us going, and I, for one, would like to nominate him for our permanent 
starter.  Just kidding, but whoever you are, you did a great job! 
 
On our first day, ​Darryl Robey & Carl Carmichael ​took the lead with ​21.28 lbs, 
and also ​First and Second Big Bass ​with a ​6.16 lber​ ​and​ a ​5.? lber​!  What a 
great day for them! 
 
Not far behind them was ​Dalton Hangar & Austin Spurlock​ with ​16.03 lbs​ , and 
ready for the challenge on Sunday. 
 
Right behind them on Saturday were ​Mark Edwards & Buddy Mongovi​, with a 
weigh-in of ​13.53 lbs​, and for sure in contention for Sunday. 
 
Needless to say, the rest of us took a Saturday a—whuppin!  For me, the highlight 
of the day was knocking my partner, Paul Macchia, out of the boat for a nice cool 
swim, but I did help him get back in the boat, which I thought was nice! 
 
On to Sunday…… 
 
Our ​Classic winners​, ​Dalton Hangar & Austin Spurlock​, put a whuppin’ on us 
all on Sunday, and won the Classic with a nice total weight of ​28.65 lbs 
 
After Darryl and Carl took the lead on Saturday, they choked big time on Sunday. 
I won’t mention their weigh-in, but I can tell you we had another swimmer in cold 
water.  Yes, this time Carl fell out of his boat unassisted, and really enjoyed the 
swim.  He had to ask Darryl to save him!  Even with all that, they did manage to 
end up in ​Second Place ​overall with a total weight of ​26.05 lbs​. 
 
Dave & Lonnie Simonds​ gained a lot of ground on Sunday, and finished in ​Third 
Place​ with a total weight of ​25.09 lbs​. 
 
Congratulations to all the winners! 
 



  



This year we had our annual meeting and elected new officers the week before 
the Classic.  (See the results on the website)  I believe we have a good group of 
guys handling the weigh-ins, and that really does help.  Please try to help out 
when you can. 
 
Our new year starts at​ Lake Reedy ​on ​April 28​th​, 2019.   ​We will launch from 
County Park ramp, ​and​ will be fishing from Safe Light til 2 p.m.  
 
By the way, some of you might want to keep your eye on Paul and Carl when you 
are out on the lake!  I told them “No swimming during the tournament!” 
 
HAPPY EASTER! 

 

 
 

RON 
 
 
 
 
  



 
Don’t forget to visit our website, www.lakewalespoboys.com and give 
us your input. 
 
Please take note of all the other events in the near future on our 
“Upcoming Tournament” page on our website.  
 
Our sponsors for 2019-2020 to date are:  
Patton Tire, Bridgemasters, Grape Hammock, Bite Wave Outdoor 
Apparel, by E. P. Designs, Payne’s Trailer Sales, Action Signs, BG 
Products, McGuire Kia, ILE Yacht Club, Big Bass Bait & Tackle  
  
 
 
2019-20 Club Officers & Contact Info: 
 
President  – ​Carl Carmichael  ​mobile (727)463-4802  
 
Vice-President – ​Don Smith  ​(863) 604-6347 
 
Secretary/Treasurer – ​Terry Nesbitt  ​(863)232-6897 
 
Tournament Director - ​Bubba Scruggs​  (863)528-2460) 
Co-Tournament Director – ​Brandon Scruggs 
 
 
Call if you have any questions.  


